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The Environmental Awareness Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on January 
29, 2018, at 3:00 p.m. in room 315 New College. 
 
The subcommittee elected Dr. Rodney Mauricio to serve as subcommittee chair.  
 
The subcommittee discussed the Environmental Awareness Requirement. Since the requirement was 
revised in 2015, the subcommittee decided to review all the courses currently approved to fulfill the 
requirement to determine if they meet the criteria outlined in the revised requirement. The Office of 
Curriculum Systems will communicate this decision on behalf of the committee to departments that 
have courses currently approved, as well as those which have submitted courses to be considered. The 
subcommittee plans to begin the course review in April 2018.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee  


